
As we prepare to wind down for our move to 
7 Grand River Street North, our menu will 
change almost daily. We will focus on a 

smaller menu to provide quality and 
consistency while we prepare to shut down 
for a short break. Please continue to enjoy 
our offerings until the 22nd of June as we 

appreciate your support as usual. We can’t 
wait to see you all in our new location 
featuring a stunning riverside patio. 

See you soon! 

 

Juniper Dining Co.! 


